
As requested by the parish office, the Sisterhood of Faith's new mee�ng day will be the 1st Tuesday of 
the month at St. Philomena as those in atendance decided.  We hope to see everyone on July 2 at 6:00 
at St. Philomena. 

 

Bap�smal bibs: 

Cathy V. was not in atendance to report back regarding her conversa�on with Father McCarthy, but 
Barbara had emailed everyone with her understanding of Father's wishes.  Peggy brought a patern that 
will be used for the bap�smal bib for infants, and Mary Anne supplied fabric that should work for the 
outer layer.  We s�ll need a design for the embroidery that will go on both bibs and stoles (for older 
children/adults).   

 

Raffle Quilt: 

Anne completed the quil�ng of the queen-sized quilt.  Susan will bind it, and Cathy Y. will make 
coordina�ng pillow shams.  A vote was taken-raffle �ckets will be sold for $2 per �cket of 6 for $10.  The 
quilt will become a traveling exhibit for viewing at each loca�on; a flyer will be shared in advance of the 
raffle which will take place this fall, some�me between the parish fes�val and Christmas. 

 

Adams County Pregnancy Center: 

The quilts made by the Sisterhood of Faith will be donated to the Adams County Pregnancy Center, date 
to be decided. 

 

Collabora�ve Quilt: 

Members agree that they enjoyed the collabora�ve crea�on of the raffle quilt and wish to work together 
on another project.  For the July 2 mee�ng, members are asked to bring fabrics in their favorite fall 
colors. 

 


